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CURTISS-WRIGHT CORPORATION
RESEARCH DIVISION

QUEHANNA, PENNSYLVANIA

AMHERST 3-4711

April 16, 1958

Mr. E. L. Price, Director
Division of Civilian Application
U. S. Atomic Energy Commission
Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Sir:

A final inspection by the Atomic Energy Commission of the
Curtiss-Wright Corporation's Nuclear Reactor Building was made in
the latter part of February and a notification of an intention to
issue a license for the operation of the Reactor was published in
the Federal Register on Saturday, April 12, 1958. Based upon a
temporary regulation of the Atomic Energy Commission, Section
140.11, we are insured in the sum of $250,000.00 at the present
time, Since it is expected that our license to operate the
Reactor will be issued within approximately 15 days after the
publication in the Federal Register, would you be kind enough to
inform me as to whether we are automatically covered under
Section 140.17 of 10 CRF Part 140 entitled "Financial Protection
Requirements and Indemnity Agreements" or whether there is some
positive action we must take to be the recipient of an indemnity
agreement with the Government.

I would appreciate your prompt advice in this matter.

Very truly yours,

CURTISS-W4RIGHT CORPORATION
RESEARCH DIVISION

Milton Becket
Division Counsel
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